
Information Bulletin #2 - Impact of the Offset 

 

As WLUFA Pension Plan Members approach a vote on whether to convert from the current single employer Laurier plan to the jointly-sponsored 

UPP, Members are wondering about how the change will impact their contributions and benefits. 

As noted in the first information bulletin, your existing Laurier pension will remain in effect even after conversion.  You will stop making 

contributions to your Laurier pension, but all the money you have invested in it (and the employer’s contributions) remain in place and you 

receive a pension according to the terms of the Laurier Plan when you retire.  The UPP plan will only apply to service (contributions) post-

conversion. 

Contributions under the UPP are higher, which means that after conversion you would be paying more into your pension.  This is why the 

bargaining team negotiated a salary offset to cover the additional cost to you. The offset of 1.2% of your salary up to the pension contribution 

limit (after which you do not make payments into a pension plan) will cover the increased cost of the UPP pension. 

The offset will apply to all full-time faculty Members and librarians who make pension contributions and to all contract teaching faculty and part-

time librarians.  

The tables on the next pages outline the impact of the offset on contributions and benefits should WLUFA agree to conversion to the UPP.  

The UPP Bargaining Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


